
Wed. Sept. 3rd

Sept 1st -  Sept. 5th, 2025

Thurs. Sept. 4th Fri. Sept.  5th 

Kid week at a Glance 

Tues. Sept. 2nd

Upcoming Cultural Holidays & Commemorative Days of Recognition

 

 Early Warning Line for Absences 
Please report any absences, lates, early dismissals, etc. to our 

Please call the school new early warning line at (604) 668-6671 This is a 24/7 line 
Let us know your child's name, division and if you would like tell WHY they are away

and for how long. If your child(ren) will be arriving late, please make sure to sign in so
that we can adjust their attendance.

July 1  is Canada Dayst

July 1  is Sant Teja Dayst

July 17th - 20th is Back to Batoche Day
July 18  is Nelson Mandela Dayth

Please see attached for more information about Dates of Significance for July. 

Mon. Sept 1st

Labour Day Holiday
School Closed

First Day of School -
Students attend for 1 -

hour 

Kindergarten
Students Follow

Gradula Entry
Schedule

First Full Day of
School - Students will
be dismissed at 2:45

pm 



Summary of Learning (Report Card)
The final report will be sent home with your child today. Did you know that your child’s report cards
available on- line? 

MyEducation BC is the secure, provincial Student Information System. The MyEd BCParent Portal
account provides you with access to your child’s demographic information, records of academic
achievement, assessment records, and current written updates (Report Cards). 

All parents/guardians should already have either anactive MyEd BC Parent Portal account or received
an email from sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca with login account instructions. 
 

Year End Message 
We want to thank our Kidd families for all your contributions. From our dedicated PAC volunteers to
parents who have helped where they can, you have all made our school a better place for children and for this
we are grateful.

We also want to thank you for trusting us with your child (ren). They have been our inspiration all year long.
Each of them has grown and learned this year. Each day they demonstrate care, compassion, resiliency and
determination. Through a simple smile or a quick “hello” in the hallway, our students always bring joy to our
day. They are the “heart” of our school and the reason why we are here. To be able to work with each of them
is a gift so we thank you for this opportunity.

Over the summer, please take time to pause, and reflect on what has been a great year at Kidd. On behalf  of
theKidd Elementary staff, we want to thank you for your support and involvement this
year. We feel fortunate to be working in the Kidd Community.

For leaving students, staff  and families, we wish you the best of luck in the future. Thank you for being part of
our community. For those returning, we are looking forward to learning about your summer adventures in
September.
Have a fantastic summer! Be safe and have fun!

Thomas Kidd Staff  



Thomas Kidd
Back to School Information

 
Welcome back! We are looking forward to a great year of learning, connecting and building

community together.
 

ALL RETURNING STUDENTS WILL BE GOING BACK TO THEIR TEACHER’S CLASSROOM FROM LAST
YEAR ON TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, AND THURSDAY 

FOR CLASSES THAT HAVE TEACHERS WHO ARE NO LONGER AT KIDD, THESE CLASSES WILL BE
COVERED BY A DIFFERENT TEACHER

STUDENTS LINE UP IN THE SAME OUTSIDE SPOT THAT THEY LINED UP LAST YEAR FOR SCHOOL

A MAP AND REMINDER INFORMATION WILL BE SENT HOME AT THE END OF AUGUST

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2nd 
Grades 1-7 - Come to school form 9:00 am. - 10:00 am.

New students, please meet outside the front office and a staff member will help them get to their
class for the week.

Kindergarten Gradual Entry - Group A attends: 9:00-9:45 am
                         Group B attends: 1:00-1:45 am

Kindergarten students please meet their teacher at the West door next to the portable. Gradual
entry schedules and information were sent to our new Kindergarten students in early July. If you

didn’t receive one, please contact the office.

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3rd (FULL DAY)
8:45 a.m. - 2:45 p.m.

Kindergarten students are in attendance in small groups. Please follow the Gradual Entry Schedule.

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 4th (FULL DAY)
8:45 a.m. - 2:45 p.m.

Kindergarten students are in attendance in small groups. Please follow the Gradual Entry Schedule.

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 5th (FULL DAY)
8:45 a.m. - 2:45 p.m.


